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Dear St. Cuthbert’s students, 
 
We hope you have had a happy, safe and healthy summer and are looking forward to welcoming 
you back to school tomorrow morning.  You will spend some time in Form in the morning preparing 
for your learning in the year ahead; reminding yourself of our standards and going through your 
new timetable. You will have some time together as a year group with your Pastoral Staff, (and 
although I am not new to our school) I will speak to you for the first time as your new Headteacher. 
 
All of the staff are looking forward to another excellent year full of learning, new opportunities and 
experiences.  There will be many trips and things to get involved in again this year, and I challenge 
you to get involved in at least one.  It has felt like a long summer so just a few reminders for your 
return back to us.  You must be in correct, full uniform, on time, polite and ready to learn.  Our high 
standards are great preparation for your future. 
 
We have been preparing for your return and we are looking forward to seeing each of you.  Our 
school is a family who look out for each other and we challenge each other to live out our core 
values of commitment, compassion, courage and community every day. 
 
However you’re feeling about being back with us tomorrow, please be reassured that we are here 
for you, and with your commitment along with following our rules and expectations, we will do 
everything we can to make sure you have a happy, settled and successful year. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr Holland 
Headteacher 


